
 

 

Da: CDER DRUG INFO <DRUGINFO@fda.hhs.gov> 

Data: 19 marzo 2020 20:13:07 CET 

A: "'info@essemarineusa.com'" <info@essemarineusa.com> 

Oggetto: FW: VERY URGENT / REQUEST OF YOUR OPINION ABOUT OUR PRODUCT FOR REMOVE VIRUSES 

AND BACTERIA 

Dear Esse, 

  

Thank you for writing to the Division of Drug Information, Small Business and Industry Assistance (SBIA), in 

the FDA's Center for Drug Evaluation and Research (CDER).  

  

Since you are inquiring about products (Photoactive) to be used to clean, sanitized surfaces, walls, floors, 

ceilings etc...,  does not need FDA certification. 

  

Best regards, 

  

Renu 

Pharmacist 

Small Business and Industry Assistance | Division of Drug Information  

Center for Drug Evaluation and Research 

Tel: 866-405-5367 or 301-796-6707 

CDERSBIA@fda.hhs.gov  

  

Follow us  

    

   

  

This communication is consistent with 21 CFR 10.85(k) and constitutes an informal communication that 

represents our best judgment at this time but does not constitute an advisory opinion, does not necessarily 

represent the formal position of the FDA, and does not bind or otherwise obligate or commit the agency to 

the views expressed. 
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